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NEWSFLASH No. 2 for March

New Activities

Wine tasting outing to Susuro wines in South Melbourne

Join Darby Higgs and Sue Dawkins on a day out to taste wine and
enjoy a light lunch.

Nikki makes wines from grapes sourced in different regions of Vic
and SA. She is passionate about alternative varieties especially
Italian varieties. The day will include a talk by the winemaker,
Nikki, and barrel tasting of new wines. An antipasto and pizza
lunch with a flight of 5 different varietal wines is included. (Dietary
variations available by pre notice)

Location is 15 Hall St, Port Melbourne. 10.20 train from
Williamstown North (join at your most convenient station in the
second carriage) to Southern cross, then bus. About 45 minutes
travel time, arriving at 11.30.  

20% discount for any wine purchased on the day.

Cost $40 per person.  Please bring cash on the day.
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There is a minimum of 10 people and a maximum of 20.

Enrol through UMAS. Any questions to Darby or Sue.

 

Upgrade to UMAS

 To all Convenors

UMAS has been upgraded from 6.07 to 6.08. The upgrade affects
both UMAS core (For Admin and Convenors) and UMAS4M (For
members).

It is largely bug fixes and small improvements and mainly impacts
Convenors and the Treasurer. A detailed description of the 6.08
content can be found on our web site under heading Resources.
https://u3ahbwilli.org.au/resources/

Once you login to UMAS for Admin/Convenors there is now a new
text that states this is the login for Tutors (another name for
Convenors). Before it was not so clear.

Vacancies

There are still vacancies in a number of activities, so if you’re
looking for a new challenge or activity, check out our
website: https://u3ahbwilli.org.au

HBCC offerings: Grandparents Playgroup

Next date: Thursday, 28 March 2024 | 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM

A weekly session for grandparents and their grandchildren to play
and meet other local families during school terms.

This playgroup will be activated by Council who will support the
group to run independently with a community member volunteer.

There are lots of offerings provided by our Council. Check the
following website:
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https://www.hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au/Community/Whats-On
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